
For Immediate Release
January 15, 2015

For more information contact:
Marianne Marshall, Human Resources Director
(608) 364-6612

(Beloit, WI) – Larry N. Arft, the incumbent City Manager in Beloit, has announced his
retirement for later this year. The City Council has selected GOVHR USA to conduct the
recruitment of a new City Manager.

Councilors have asked the recruiter to seek input on traits and characteristics the community
desires in the next City Manager. To facilitate that process, an open meeting will be held on:

January 22, 2015
6:30 p.m.

Beloit Public Library Community Room
605 Eclipse Blvd.
Beloit, WI 53511

The session is open to the public and City Councilors encourage your attendance and
participation.
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